
At Home,  

Looking for Something Fun to Do?  

Backyard Bird Count 

The Great Backyard Bird Count (GBBC) takes place the Friday through Monday 

February 12th-15th, the weekend of Valentine’s Day. It’s an annual citizen-science 

project that asks novice bird watchers and lifelong birders to collect a few days of 

information. Participants are asked to count birds for as little as 15 minutes (or as long as 

they wish) on one or more days of the four-day event. 

report sightings online at http://birdcount.org 

 

https://www.birdcount.org/

